
 

 
 
 
 
 

September 2023 Newsletter 
 

New Support Staff 
We would like to start off by introducing our new support staff members, some of you will have met them 
already, but for those of you who haven’t, here they are 
                        Diane                       Melanie                        Deborah                           Hayley 

 
 
                                                                                 
  
 

 
 

Bowling 2023 
    
     A cracking time was had by all at the 

annual bowling tournament in May, held at 
MFA Bowl, Burnley.                                        

Our overall winner was Philip P. He can’t wait for 
the trophy presentation at the Christmas Party.      

Watch this space! 
  

 
                                    Autism Art Exhibit 

 
Students were asked if they wanted to visit the Autism Art 
Exhibition at Haworth Art Gallery in April. Those that chose to 
go had a great time.  

 
 
New Students 
 
This summer we have been especially busy with a number of service users transitioning from 
local schools. We would like to welcome them and their families to Freshfields Day Services. 
 
Upcoming events 
Fashion Show Friday 6th October, 6pm-9pm.  Don’t forget to get you tickets, £5. Selling fast. 
Carol service - TBC 
Christmas party Friday 15th December 4-8pm @ Rosegrove Unity Club. Further details will 
follow with ticket details. 
 
Holiday closures 

Christmas closures 25th Dec – 2nd January 2024(inclusive) Students return on the 3rd January 2024. 
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